
6.3.5. Register notes - SF September 2015 

E-mail:  Steve-haines@live.co.uk 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/groups/MG635Register 

Twitter:  https://twitter.com/635register 

 

Owners have spent the summer months attending various local shows throughout the country and 
it has been nice to see plenty of photos of cars with their more elderly MG models (cars, not the 
drivers!) appearing on the Register Facebook page. There have also been a lot of International 
members joining us, particularly from Thailand. We offer  a very warm welcome to them all and 
would encourage formal registration of your 6, 3 or 5 via Barry Faiers: mgmotor@nicbar.plus.com 

 

Some of us owners local to the Devon area went to Blights of Bideford’s MGs on show launch day 
on Friday 7th August. They are a local garage with a very keen interest in the marque, despite also 
being a Ford dealers! Tim Blight was kind enough to show us his collection of vintage Austin 
vehicles he maintains on the site. We wish them success with the dealership, which has got off to 
a great start with sales of the MG3 already. 

 

With future events in mind, The Car Club have published the advert for the discounted weekend 
tickets to the BTCC at Silverstone on the 26th and 27th September, with Register infield parking. 
This will be our next major get together and hope that as many owners as possible can come 
along, even if you haven’t been to the BTCC before, to support MG 5 Star Cases Jack Goff and 
MG Pirtek Racing Andrew Jordan. Lets hope for some more wins and podiums! Link to the shop 
here: http://www.mgcc.co.uk/shop/category/tickets/ 
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A reminder that our AGM will take place at 3pm on Saturday 5th December at the MG Sales 
Centre and our Christmas meal at The Guild in Bromsgrove. The Premier Inn at Bromsgrove has 
reduced rate rooms at present, so if you are coming along, I would recommend you book asap.  I 
need a £5 deposit from everyone wishing to go to the meal by the end of September at the very 
latest. Updated details will be on our Facebook events page: 
www.facebook.com/groups/MG635Register/events/ 

On the track, all at the Register would like to congratulate Jack Goff and the MG 88 team on his 
maiden BTCC victory at Snetterton last month and are sure that this will be the first of many to 
come, hopefully all in an MG! Its great to see the MG6 GT at the front of the pack again and also 
nice to see Andrew Jordan putting in solid results in his chrome MG6, anyone fancy doing a wrap 
on theirs?? 

 

 

**NB, BTCC pics courtesy of 888, editorial use approved by James Warnette,  credit 

to Jakob Ebrey Photography 

http://www.facebook.com/groups/MG635Register/events/

